
Editorial  

We must always have old memories and young hopes.ô 

   Anon. 

 

Several people who were at Thriplow School in the 1940s and 50s have contacted me to say 

they have no memory of a gallery in the school, (see last Journal, Spring 2010, page 13).  

This occasioned me to study the relevant documents more closely with a view to writing a 

history of the school.  This in turn led me to some fascinating details of education in this 

village.  But to return to the Gallery, Iôm sure Mary Cooper Gallo was probably remembering 

her previous school.  She had been to two schools before the age of 5İ years; itôs no wonder 

that her memories would be a bit confused when reflecting back after a sixty five year gap.  

We all are convinced we remember things as they were, yet talk to two different people about 

the same occasion and you get two different accounts.  Memory is selective and we are at its 

mercy. 

That is why it is so important to record things as they happen and to write down on the back 

of photographs who the people within them are.  Tom Doig in his excellent talk in September   

impressed upon us the value of noting names and dates when photos were taken; we all have 

pictures of our grandparents and aunts and uncles and places with no names on them; how 

will our descendants know who they are, let alone village historians of the future. 

 

A new member, Chris Taylor, from Winter Park, Florida has been tracing his How and 

Sheldrick ancestors.  He and his brother have spent many hours transcribing the censuses for 

Thriplow from 1841 to 1911.  They have now put them on line at  

http://imahowe.com/thriplow.htm .  This will be a great boon to those tracing their family 

trees as the original censuses are very difficult to read. Thank you very much Chris.   

 

The next meeting of the Thriplow Society is on January 20
th
 when Mike Petty will be talking 

about Cambridge in the inter war years.  We meet at 8.0pm at the Village Hall.  And donôt 

forget our annual Barn Dance on 12th February. 

 

Shirley Wittering and Angela Rimmer, joint editors. 
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